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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

We are greatly honored to present to you the December issue of our scientific journal of great value, as we believe, for the 
Obstetrics and Gynecology community. In the final issue of the year 2022, there are 11 articles that we believe our physicians 
working in the field of obstetrics and gynecology and value scientificness will regard as satisfactory in this aspect.

We firmly believe that we are going to reunite you with more scientific and up-to-date publications with our employees on the 
renewed and refreshed editorial board and we sincerely thank all the employees who contributed to our journal in reaching this 
level of achievement.

As we bid farewell to the year 2022 through this issue, we hope that the year 2023 brings love, joy, health, and success to all 
and we wish you peace and health upon noting that we are going to be in your presence again with the March issue.

Ercan Yilmaz, Prof. MD

Fatih Sendag, Prof. MD
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